
2024 CCHA RAFFLE FUNDRAISER INFORMATION
WHAT IS THE RAFFLE?

It’s an annual fundraiser for CCHA that allows families to earn a little cash back, or

a chance at winning cash prizes.

HOW DOES IT WORK?

Team managers distribute one book of 10 tickets to each eligible player. Levels

that participate in the annual raffle are Mites 1-4, Squirts, Peewees, Bantams, as

well as Girls 6U, 8U, 10U, & 12U.

Rookie Mites, 15U, and Junior Gold do not participate in the annual raffle.

Players with parents who are board members are not eligible.

Families may sell the tickets to friends or family and keep the cash, or players’

parents may fill them out for a chance to win one (or more, it has happened) of

the cash prizes. Minors are not eligible to win or buy tickets.

PLEASE ENSURE THE WRITING IS LEGIBLE

AND THAT AN EMAIL AND/OR PHONE NUMBER IS INCLUDED.

(IMAGINE BEING DRAWN FOR $7,000 BUT WE CAN’T READ YOUR INFO! Addresses

are also strongly encouraged, because if you win, we will need to know where to

mail the check to.

WHAT DO I DO WITH THE MONEY IF I SELL MY TICKETS?

You keep it! Your tickets were paid for in your annual dues. You can choose to sell

them and keep the cash, or participate in the raffle by putting your name on these

tickets. If you look at the raffle tickets, you’ll see we have several wonderful

sponsors, which include The Garage Bar and Bowl, Nautical Bowls, Twin Cities
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Orthopedics, Scheels and HockeyStop! This is largely how Operation Raffle Ticket

is funded, as well as a portion from annual dues already paid. Thank you to our

sponsors!

WHERE DO I TURN THESE TICKET STUBS INTO?

On the backs of the tickets, you will find instructions. Ticket receptacles will be at

the concession stand at Victoria Rec Center and Chaska Community Center.

BUT CONCESSIONS ARE NEVER OPEN WHEN I’M THERE!

To prevent any tampering—and because raffles are categorized as gambling in the

State of Minnesota—we keep these ticket boxes under supervision. An easy way

to find out when concessions will be open is to look up scheduled concession

shifts on DIBS (go to cchockey.org, log in and click the DIBS tab).

Your last opportunity to turn in your ticket stubs is the weekend of the CCHA

Hockey Hoopla, which will be held at Victoria Rec Center March 13-16. The raffle

drawing will occur on Saturday, March 16th. Concessions will be open nearly the

entire weekend. As a last resort, you may email Anna Simet,

asimet@bbiinternational.com for other arrangements.

WHAT IF I LOSE THE RAFFLE TICKETS?

Don’t lose them, as they cannot be replaced.

WE SOLD ALL OUR RAFFLE TICKETS. CAN WE GET MORE?

We have a limited number of extra tickets available. However, money from extra

tickets must be turned into CCHA.

DO I HAVE TO BE THERE WHEN THE WINNERS ARE DRAWN?

You do not. However, it is encouraged so that you can bask in glory.
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